Due to the resignation of three parish councillors, Winterborne Whitechurch Parish Council (WWPC) is not quorate and unable to conduct council business in the short term. WWPC will work with Dorset Council under section 91 of the Local Government Act 1972 to decide an appropriate way forward whether that be an election or co-option of new councillors. A further update will be provided in the next month and will be published here. In the meantime only contact the Clerk on urgent matters by email.

